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First name: Jill
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Title: 

Comments: There is no need to roundup the horses in Heber. They are not posing any threat to anyone, they are

where they belong, and they bring absolute joy to the people who go to see them.  Not to mention that it brings in

revenue for the nearby towns when people come to see and photograph the horses, when they have to have to

have sleeping accommodations, food, gas, etc. Please let the Heber horses stay where they are. 

 Thank you 

Jill


